
Boys & Girls Clubs of Western Pennsylvania has a September 28, 2020 tentative reopen date

of our Sto-Rox Primary and Sto-Rox Upper Clubhouses for after school programming to provide

youth virtual academic support, new fun and games, STEM, and engaging activities. Due to 

COVID-19 and the resources needed to remain open in a school setting, BGCWPA wants to

ensure that our reopening date reflects family interest. 

BGCWPA has adopted a Health and Safety Plan that aligns to the CDC guidance and

recommendations from the Allegheny County Health Department. This plan will be followed at all

of our Clubhouses this fall and throughout the COVID-19 pandemic. Safety is of utmost

importance as we reopen for fall programming.

WE ARE OPENING!

Afternoon Snack
Provided

2:45 - 6:30 PM Daily

Beginning September 28th 

STO-ROX UPPER ELEMENTARY CLUBHOUSE

Sto-Rox Upper Elementary

Boys & Girls Clubhouse 

298 Ewing Road

McKees Rocks, PA 15136

412.771.3213

Register Now at BGCWPA.org or by 

scanning the QR code

Registration for Sto-Rox Upper Elementary
will begin August 28, 2020 at 8:00 AM
Limited spots available due to COVID-19 regulations!

First 50 families to pre-register will receive
a $25 gift card each! 


